
 

 
 
 

October 2016 

Have your say - Proposed intersection improvements on the 
Pacific Highway, Pymble 

The NSW Government is considering a proposal to upgrade the intersection 
of Mona Vale Road/ Ryde Road as part of its $300 million Urban Roads 
Pinch Point Program, which aims to reduce congestion and improve travel 
times on Sydney’s busiest corridors. 

Roads and Maritime Services is seeking community feedback by Friday 4 November on a proposal to 

upgrade the intersection. Benefits include: 

 Reducing congestion by allowing motorists travelling northbound on the Pacific Highway to move 
through the intersection more freely 

 Improving traffic flow for motorists to travelling eastbound from Pacific Highway onto Mona Vale Road 

 Helping to prevent queueing southbound on Pacific Highway at the left turn onto Mona Vale Road 

 Improving safety on Pacific Highway for both north and southbound motorists turning east onto Mona 
Vale Road. 

The proposal includes:  

 Modifying the existing northbound centre concrete median to accommodate an additional 70 metre 
right turn lane from the Pacific Highway onto Mona Vale Road 

 Providing a dedicated southbound left turn lane from the Pacific Highway onto the Mona Vale Road 

 Installing an additional short lane to provide triple right turn lane from Mona Vale Road onto the 
Pacific Highway, while keeping the existing through lane onto Ryde Road  

 Adjusting footpaths and kerbs 

 Modifying the existing traffic islands on the Pacific Highway near the intersection 

 Removing trees and shrubs to widen road 

 Asphalting and line marking. 

Have your say 

We encourage you to send us your comments on our proposal by Friday 4 November to: 

Email: pinchpoint@rms.nsw.gov.au 

 

Mail:  Pinch Points Program project team, 

PO Box 973 

Parramatta NSW 2124 

We will carefully consider your feedback and continue to keep you updated as the proposal progresses. 
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Contact 

If you have any questions, please call the project manager Maziar Neyakivi on 0407 451 100 (during 

business hours) or email pinchpoint@rms.nsw.gov.au . For more information on our projects, visit 

rms.nsw.gov.au. 
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